
 

 

ROBYN CRICHTON 
Government Operations Manager 

robyn.m.crichton@centurylink.com 
voice: (913) 884-1131 

 

July 31, 2020 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3398 
 
RE: Advice No. 369 for CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and CenturyTel of Eastern 

Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, OR PUC No. 6 Tariff - WITHDRAWN 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
This letter withdraws the following pending tariff pages that were originally submitted on June 29, 2020 for 
CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink and CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink 
under Advice No. 369. 
 

Section Page Revision 
2 12 1st 
2 16 1st 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Samantha Ridderbusch at (503) 242-7989 or me at the 
contact information below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robyn Crichton 
 
ec:  Ms. Samantha Ridderbusch, CenturyLink 
 Mr. David Ziegler, CenturyLink 
 
OR2020-08 
 


